
 

 

 
 

9 March 2020 
 

Selective High School Placement Test 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on Thursday 12 March 2020 
from 9.00 am to 1.30 pm. 
  
Unless parents have made special arrangements with the High Performing 
Students Team to attend an individually allocated test centre candidates from this 
school have been sent to: 
 

Quakers Hill High School 
Lalor Rd 
QUAKERS HILL NSW 2763 

  
The following website has additional information regarding: 

• Test centre allocations by public school.   

• A map of test centre addresses under the heading 'The test'.  

• The bulletin, Test information for parents and students. The bulletin contains 
very important information about the test and should be read carefully.  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-
opportunity-classes/year-7 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo 
Principal 

 
 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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